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NEW COMMUNICATION APP – CHANGES TO SCHOOLPING 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

In term 6 we will be launching a new school website and communications app. We will provide you with more details nearer to 
the time of launching. 

Once we launch the new website, School Ping, our current communications app, will no longer be available and will be replaced 
with an email based system.  All school related events, awards, newsletters and term dates will be emailed directly to you, and 
can be accessed via the new app. 

In order to keep you up to date with important and regular school communications w need to update our records to ensure we 
have the correct email details on file for you.  

Therefore it is vital that you complete and return the below slip by Friday 28th May at the latest with your details.   

You can have one or both parent/carers set up to receive all the latest school news, it is your choice.  

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to developing our school community and communication together with you. 

Kind regards, 

                         

Mrs Rogers 
School Office 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------ 
PARENT EMAIL CONTACT DETAILS 

Please use the following email address/es to contact us regarding the latest school communications. 

CHILDS NAME(S)…………………………………………………………………………………….CLASS(ES)………………………………………………… 

PARENT/CARERS NAME 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

PARENT/CARERS NAME 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

 

Parent signature………………………………………………………..Date………………………………………………………………………………….. 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 28TH MAY 2021 


